
We are launching the Poppy Appeal with Royal British Legion!  We have the below items for sale via 

ParentPay until 12th November at Midday.  Please log into your ParentPay to make a purchase and we 

will deliver items to your child’s classroom.  Items are priced in line with the suggested donation from 

Royal British Legion, however the paper poppies are available for a donation of your discretion.   

Once the Poppy Appeal has concluded this year, we will withdraw funds from ParentPay and make a do-

nation to The Royal British Legion, Poppy Appeal. 

Please make payments before Midday on Friday 12th November on ParentPay.  Items for sale are shown 

below. 


